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13th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
 

My assemblies this week have focused on the importance of having a positive start; not only to the new school year, 
but to each and every day. One of my messages has been to start the day with a task complete, so we all have a 

sense of having accomplished something before the main part of our day begins. I’ve told students that if they want 

to change the world, start off by making their bed. If we get the small things right each day, the big difficult tasks will 
be easier to manage. Do keep me updated with the success (or otherwise) of the daily bed making task! 

 
We have made a change to our Year 11 parents’ evening as the original date clashed with Lowestoft College and Sixth 

Form’s open evening. Year 11 parents and carers evening has been moved to Wednesday November 20th. Again, our 
parents’ evenings page on our website has dates for all year groups throughout the year. 

 

Open Events for post 16 providers allow students and parents to gather information and advice to inform college and 
sixth form applications. More information about these for Lowestoft Sixth Form, East Coast College and East Norfolk 

Sixth Form can be found online. 
 

It is our own Open Evening on Wednesday September 25th, with the school open to visitors from 6.00 to 8.30pm. To 

help us prepare for the evening, school will finish at lunchtime with lessons ending at 12.20. At break time students 
who are entitled to free school meals can collect a packed lunch. Thank you in advance for your support of this important 

event. 
 

With best wishes for the weekend! 

 

 

Mr Dan Bagshaw 

Head of School 
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